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To: Bio Energy
Subject: Public consultation

Dear reader at Renewables, Climate and Future Industries Tasmania. 
 
I hope my voice may be heard regarding the bioenergy plan for Tasmania. 
 
I am greatly shocked at such an industry plan, which will extend or expand our forestry industry. Please, 
have some common sense, to burn forests, whether softened with words such as 'waste' or otherwise, is still 
burning forests.There is no excuse in this current day when we are right now tipping into the total shutdown 
of Earths living systems.  
 
So to the readers of this email, whoever you are, please consider the extreme illogical nature of such a 
proposal, hire some third party scientists if you need the carbon and ecosystem losses explained, and take a 
stand, for yourself, your friends, family, and all life.  
 
Please, do good and help. 
 
Harrison Vermont. 




